

PTSA Newsletter May 2011

## **Grad Night News!**

## Senior and parent,

1-Grad Night is just weeks away. Purchase your grad night ticket now from Donna Sanders in the office. Tickets are \$40. Make checks payable to: CVHS Grad Night. If you purchase your Grad Night ticket by Friday, May 13, you will be entered into a drawing for a laptop computer! Don't miss out on this last night of fun with your classmates. All you can eat food & drink, live bands, entertainment, cash and prizes, and the funniest hypnotist show ever! For those who choose not to watch the hypnotist show, we will have video games in a separate room and other activities available during that time.

2-Parents- We would like every senior to be able to attend Grad Night. If you cannot afford a ticket, please contact Mary Braun #559-0789.

3-Also, please help us out if you can!! We need over 200 prizes...if you would like to donate a prize to be given away please contact Janette Jones #559-2122. Suggested donations: gift cards, sporting goods, health and beauty products, electronics, or any useful item for moving on and moving out. ©